## BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NOVEMBER 6, 1972

On October 15th, eight of us attended the NWOMA Poker Run, put on by the Fostoria Golden Eagles. None of us we're lucky enough to win a tropy, but we were awarded the 3rd place trophy for club attendance.

Coming Event - A newly formed BMW club in Akron, Ohio invited Vern Hansen, and others to meet their group. Vern has extended the invitation to Don, and any of our members interested. Saturday, November 12th is the date set. The Detroit Club, will be at our house (The Smiths), Saturday morning with departure time of 8:30 A.M. Plans are to have supper at the Holiday Inn, at \$6.00 per person, and spend the night, and leave for home Sunday. They will be riding their machines weather permitting, but in the case of bad weather, it will be cars.

Those of you, who did not attend our last meeting, we will have nominations for the years coming officers, so if you have someone in mind you would like to nominate, this is the time.

Also, at last meeting we discussed having a BMW Rally, and anyone having any ideas where to hold one should get the price and information needed, and bring all information to the meeting.

Reminder - There are several of you, whom have either let your AMA cards expire, or you have just failed to turn in your new expiration date to me. Which ever the case may be, please let me know.

I have our application to renew our AMA Charter, and to do so I must have your new expiration date. Also you are going to need it for next months elections.

NEW MEMBERS - At last months meeting, Mike and Jean Todd, and, Dick Wright were voted into our club. Congratulations all three of you! We are proud to have you.

Our attendance at the last couple of meetings has been down quit a bit. I'm sure all of you are snot so bury you can't set this one day a month aside for the meeting.

Hoping to see all of you at our coming meeting, which is MONDAY, November 13, 1972.

Without your suport we're nothing, Your Secretary,

Liz Smith